Redacted

From:

Sent: 8/4/2011 5:01:05 PM

To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: FW: Letter to Paul Clanon re CEMA
Hi Paul - this came back as undeliverable earlier. Hope you receive it this time.

Bernadette

From: |Redacted
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2011 12:19 PM

To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov'

Cc: 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov"”; 'tas@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'mfl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'cjs@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'fer@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'ff2@cpuc.ca.gov’;
‘joc@cpuc.ca.gov'; Cherry, Brian K

Subject: Letter to Paul Clanon re CEMA

SENT ON BEHALF OF BRIAN K. CHERRY, VICE PRESIDENT-REGULATION AND
RATES

<<L,..>>

Redacted

Assistant to Brian Cherry
Vice President Regulation and Rates

Redacted
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